Dear Families,

Hello, and welcome to the new school year! I am so excited to have your child in second grade this year! As you well know, parents are an essential part of the education process. I look forward to working with you in helping your child be as successful as possible this year! But I cannot do it alone...

Every child brings academic and social/emotional strengths and needs to school. As your child's teacher, I spend an enormous amount of time trying to recognize each personality and integrate it into the way I approach each situation. The insight that you can offer me, as their parent, is extremely helpful to me. Please take the time to fill out the "What's the Buzz on your Child" questionnaire that you are receiving tonight.

Communication is VERY important to me! If you have any questions, concerns, or celebrations that you'd like to share or discuss with me, you may call or reach me via email. I will try my best to get back to you as quickly as possible. My school phone number is 402-359-2583 and my email address is <a href="mailto:listenberger@dcwest.org">listenberger@dcwest.org</a>.

As partners in your child's education, we can work together to make this a great year full of learning, relationships and fun!

Sincerly, Lyndsy Listenberger